
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – AUGUST 2024 

WEEDING – can you help???? 
If any parents have any free time while waiting for 
their children, the garden across the front of the gym 
is in constant need of weeding. If you can help, 
please bring along gloves and help yourselves to 
some weeds. Rubbish can be placed in the bin if 
there is space or in a pile to the side for collection 
later. 

FUNDRAISING – PICTURE PRODUCT PLATES 
Great for Christmas gifts!! 
Read the notes and collect as many templates as 
you need from the gym. Take them home. Draw on 
them and return with $30 for each plate before 6pm 
Friday 23rd August 2024. 

SAFETY CONSIDERATIONS (1) Don’t ignore the give way sign down the driveway. People 
entering from the road have right of way. (2) Children must be walked into the gym by an adult. 
The carpark is not a safe place for children to be in on their own. (3) clothing – jewellery must 
be removed ; hair must be tied up ; no skirts or skorts allowed 

THANKYOU SO MUCH TO EVERYONE WHO HELPED OUT AT THE SPRUNG FLOOR 
WORKING BEE  on the first weekend of the last school holidays. You were an amazing team 
and without your help it couldn’t have been done. 
A Big thankyou to Peter and Tracey for organising and overseeing the check, Owen, Toby, Kim, 
Tammi, Leanne for being there both days AND to Olivia, Bill, Amalia, Aliera, Danielle T, 
Scarlett, Nick, Richard, Paul, Kate and Sherryn who were able to help on one of the days. 
It was also clear that the sprung floor is nearing the end of its life and will need to be replaced in 
the next 12 – 18 months. We are currently getting quotes to determine the amount of money we 
will require. 
 

SWEARING – swearing is not tolerated in any activity at our club. This includes in class, at 
parties, competitions, holiday activities and fundraising events. Please respect our rules at the 
club, even if you have other rules at home. We have a diverse number of attendees and need 
to respect each other’s feelings. 

CLUB COMPETITION – Sunday 22nd September 2024. Watch for an email at the end of 
August with extra details. 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES – we had a great turn out at our recent holiday activities. 
Thanks to the amazing coaches who ran the sessions! We will be running activities during the 
first week of the October School holidays so start planning. There will be no activities in the 
second so our coaches can have a break. 
 

AGM – 26th July 2024  -  at the recent 
AGM we had a number of people who 
did not re-nominate hence our ongoing 
committee is very small, just meeting 
requirements to continue in operation. 
If you didn’t know or are unaware of 
our legal status: as an incorporation, 
we must have a certain number of 
people on our committee in order to 
continue operation.  
If you are interested in being on the 
committee please contact our amazing 
president Dani for more information on 
this email- president@sbagc.com.au.  
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